
From: Dan Raas  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 12:13 PM 
To: McInerney, Lucy (ECY) <LPEB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Public hearings needed on Bellingham central waterfront  
 

Ms. McInerney, 
 
As a concerned citizen of Bellingham who has watched the evolution of 
the Bellingham waterfront since 1976, I urge DOE to hold at least two 
hearings on the plans for the Cleanup Action Plan for the Bellingham 
Central Waterfront.  These hearings are needed to gather additional 
public input in a public forum regarding the effect of the Plan on 
adjacent areas affected by the plan, the need to explore the public’s 
understanding of the decisions DOE made regarding the extent of the 
proposed cleanup and for candidates for municipal office who survive 
the Primary election to learn about more about these actions and their 
effect on the future of the waterfront. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 
Daniel A. Raas 
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